
Call for Nominations 
The 2019 Central States Communication Association’s annual convention is coming soon.  Thus, 
the Interpersonal and Family Communication Interest Group would like to send a call for 
nominations.  The election will be held during the annual Business Meeting (Saturday, April 6th, 
from 2-3:15 p.m.).  The Interpersonal and Family Communication Interest Group will hold 
elections for the following two positions: 
 
1.  Chair-Elect - The Chair-elect will begin their term on April 6th. She/he/they will help to run the 
2020 business meeting in Chicago, IL, and will serve as the Interpersonal and Family 
Communication Interest Group' Program Planner for the 2021 convention in Cincinnati, OH. 
 
2.  Paper Readers - We need no fewer than eight paper readers. They will be responsible for 
reviewing and ranking competitive paper and panel submissions (depending on the number of 
submissions received) in October 2019, for the CSCA 2020 convention. 
 
Nominations for all positions must include the nominee's name, current academic standing, and 
institutional affiliation. Those nominated for the position of Chair will be asked to introduce 
themselves at the IFCIG Business Meeting this year. For that reason, if a nominee is unable to 
attend the Business Meeting, their nomination should also include a brief statement that can be 
read by a current officer on their behalf. As always, self-nominations are strongly 
encouraged.    To nominate yourself or a colleague for one or more of these positions, please 
forward your nomination to the IPC Interest Group’s current Chair – Allison Thorson at 
athorson@usfca.edu. Nominations will also be taken from the floor at the IFCIG Business 
Meeting. 
 
Thank you for your time.  And I look forward to seeing you all in Omaha! 
 


